From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:05:05 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:23 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection

From: Angela Kelly-Perry [mailto:akellyperry@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 10:11 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Letter of objection

This letter of objection is in support of rejecting the the application for D.P.Murphy to build a
gas bar in Borden-Carleton, PEI next to an already thriving small business. In a small
community such as Borden-Carleton there is no room for another gas station in the
community. Current small business owners have already stated if this does get approved, it
will most certainly result in the closure of their small businesses who have been able to keep
there doors open during the pandemic through supporting the community and extending needs
to help suit the community. They have also stated the concern of other small businesses in the
small community. Not to mention the loss of community contributions the small businesses
there currently which if the application is approved, those affected small businesses close.
That community support is lost as well.

Concern citizen.
Angela Kelly
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